
  

  

John Henley Music Scholarship  

For Entry to Year 7, 2024 

 
Applications Close Friday 17 February 2023  

 
We are now inviting applications for the King’s School Foundation John Henley Music Scholarship, 

for Year 7, 2024.  This scholarship is valued up to $12,200 per annum, (50% of tuition fees), tenable 

for Years 7 and 8 at King’s School.    

The John Henley Music Scholarship is open to boys who are due to enter Year 7 in 2024, and are 

playing an instrument at Grade 4 or above.   

Applications close Friday 17 February 2023 at 5pm.   

Music auditions will be held with our Director of Performing Arts, Kirsten Scouller, on the afternoon 

of Tuesday 28 February 2023, where all applicants will be required to play their chosen piece.  

The applicant may also be tested on sight-reading and music theory during the audition.   

Applicant families will be contacted directly by Kirsten Scouller, to schedule their audition.  

Applicants are welcome to bring an accompanist if desired.   

Application forms for this scholarships can be found on our website 

https://kings.school.nz/scholarships/     

  

Details with respect to the scholarship process this year:   

• Applications are now open. Application forms can be downloaded from our school website 

https://kings.school.nz/scholarships/    

• Applications close 5.00pm Friday 17 February 2023  

• Auditions will take place on Tuesday 28 February 2023, at King’s School, 258 Remuera 
Road, Remuera, Auckland  

If you require any further information about the Music Scholarship opportunity please contact:   

Kirsten Scouller, Director of Performing Arts 

Phone (09) 520-7784    

email:   k.scouller@kings.school.nz    
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